
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Wilson, Burt [mailto:Burt.Wilson@afbic.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2014 8:10 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Comment for the Harrison metting regarding proposed 3rd party rule making 
 
 
I just feel that this proposed 3rd party rule making is just another example of Obama's end run around 
our laws, and in many cases our common sense. Before the "Gitmo prisoners" 
are released here, perhaps we should let the research and study of the Big Creek Research Team run it's 
course. This may be harmfull to the left wing agenda, but may just in this one case at least, show that 
common sense can still trump agendas. 
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